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Marine Surveys East of Qawra 
 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that with immediate effect 
a marine survey will be carried off Ghallis Rocks in the north east direction commencing from 
1.5NM up to 5.1NM off the Ghallis coast. The survey will be carried out by MV Wilfred towing a 
Remote Automated Vehicle (ROV) with a length of up to 300m astern of the survey vessel. The 
survey is estimated to last till the first week of August 2014 (weather permitting). 

 
MV Wilfred will be restricted in her ability to manoeuvre during operations. Mariners are to 
note the above and give the vessel a wide berth of at least 300m when navigating in the 
above area on the above dates. Any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) 
are to be adhered to. 
 
 

 
Chart affected BA Chart 194, 2537, 2538 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


